


Mailing Name for d/b/a (BellSouth/AT&T) Page 1 oi 1 

Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To : Nancy Sims 

cc: 
Subject: RE: Mailing Name for d/b/a (BellSouth/AT&T) 

Friday, February 23, 2007 9:26 AM 

Meza, James; Hendrix, Jerry D; Nonnye Grant; Hong Wang; Ann Cole 

Per this e-mail, we will do so. Thank you. 

Q b O b  a a  

Norinyc: FYI. 

From: Sims, Nancy H [mailto:Nancy.Sims@bellsouth.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2007 5:17 PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Cc: Meza, James; Hendrix, Jerry D 
Subject: Mailing Name for d/b/a (BellSouth/AT&T) 

Kim, 
As discussed, please use the d/b/a of "AT&T Florida" as the mailing name for BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. The d/b/a of 
"AT&T Florida" and the d/b/a of "AT&T Southeast" were both approved by FPSC Order No. PSC-07-0114-FOF-TP, but for 
correspondence purposes in Florida, the "AT&T Florida" d/b/a should be used. 

If you have any questions, please let me know. 
Thank you, 
Nancy Sims 

Director Regulatory Relations - Florida 
(850)577-5555 

***** 

The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential, 
proprietary, and/or privileged material. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance 
upon this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you received this in error, please 
contact the sender and delete the material from all computers. GA625 

P 

FPSC- COMMISSIOH CLERK 
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